
 
Dear Pharmacist, 
 
SAPC e-Note: NOTIFICATION OF UPCOMING SAPC VIRTUAL INFORMATION SESSION 
(INTERN/TUTOR WORKSHOP)  
 
According to the Regulations relating to pharmacy education and training (GNR.1156 of 20 November 2000) 
any person who holds a qualification in pharmacy must, prior to registration as a pharmacist, undertake an 
internship to the satisfaction of Council for a period of not less than one year. 
 
In terms of the programme for the pre-registration year, Council has scheduled information sessions 
(Intern/Tutor Workshops) which must be attended by both tutors and interns. The workshops will take place 
via AUDIO/VISUAL VIRTUAL CONFERENCE during the month of February 2021 over a period of six days 
as per table below.  
 

DATE  TIME PROVINCE  VENUE 

15 February 2021(Monday) 14H00 – 17H00 All Provinces 
 

Virtual 
 

17 February 2021 (Wednesday) 18H00 – 21H00 All Provinces 
 

Virtual 

20 February 2021 (Saturday) 09H00 – 12H00 All Provinces Virtual 

23 February 2021 (Tuesday) 14H00 – 17H00 All Provinces Virtual 

25 February 2021 (Thursday) 18H00 – 21H00 All Provinces Virtual 

27 February 2021(Saturday) 09H00 – 12H00 All Provinces Virtual 

 
Interns and tutors must book online on Council’s website for the event. A notice will be sent out when the 
website opens for registration. Please note that all registered active interns and their tutors should attend 
the workshops annually as guidelines, assessment criteria and timetables may change. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
  
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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